
 

 

 

 

Kia ora e te whānau,  

It’s great to be back in Room 3! We have gotten off to a fantastic start. 

Here’s a snapshot of some of our quality work. 

 

Art 

During art we have been looking at tones and blending. We have used this 

knowledge to create some wonderful self-portraits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writing  

Writing has been focused around creating letters 

as we have pen pals this Term! We are very excited 

to be writing to the children of Saint John’s Hill 

School Whanganui . 

 

 


